
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

February Newsletter 
JANUARY CLUB TOURNAMENT (LAKE JUNE) 

1st Place – Jon Petrey #10.01 

2nd Place – Dave Jarvis #9.67 

3rd Place – John Hodgin #9.54 

Big Bass 

John Hodgin - #5.23 

Second Place Big Bass 

Dave Jarvis - #9.67 

 



JANUARY OPEN TOURNAMENT (CAROUSEL CHAIN) 

1ST Place – Doug Stevens and Jim Blackwell - #14.25 

2nd Place – Barry Langbauer and Prescott Mansfield - #11.91 

3rd Place – Mike Robinson and Marty Robinson - #11.67 

Big Bass 

Barry Langbauer and Prescott Mansfield - #7.52 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

Several motions were made and seconded during our last club 

meeting that will be open for discussion and then voted on at 

our next club meeting.  The motions are as follows: 

• No points be awarded for attending club meetings 

• Meeting points to be dived in to two halves for the 

tournament season with each member required to attend 

four out of six meetings each half (every six months) to 

receive points 

• Club standings for tournament season to be determined 

by cumulative weight and not by points 

Nominations for board members for the 2022-23 

tournament season were taken at our last club meeting.  

David Jarvis was nominated for club president and will be 

running against the current incumbent president Mike Oler.  

Kevin Vertesch was nominated for assistant tournament 



director.  It will be determined if Kevin will be running 

against current incumbent assistant tournament director Jon 

Black.  If Jon does not wish to run for his current position, 

then Kevin will be running unopposed.  Voting for these 

positions will be held at out next club meeting.  No 

candidates were nominated for the other board positions 

and the other current board members will retain their 

positions for the 2022-23 tournament season. 

Club T-Shirts and hats are available.  If anyone is interested in 

purchasing a club shirt, please see Lori Snow.  Both short and 

long sleeve shirts in various sizes and colors as well as various 

styles of hats and visors with the club logo printed on them are 

available  

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 

fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on February 1st, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 

The February Club tournament will be held Saturday, February 

5th at Lake Okeechobee launching from Scott Driver Park. 



The Wayne Oder Classic will be held on Saturday, February 12th 

at a location to TBD.  Only qualifying anglers are allowed to 

participate in the Classic.  

The Cape Coral Bass Club would like to wish everyone a great 

month of February.  We hope to see you at the next club 

meeting 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


